TACOMA ART MUSEUM WORKERS UNITED

UNION RECOGNITION
RALLY

THURSDAY, MARCH 23 | 5PM | TACOMA ART MUSEUM

Stop union busting, TAM Board of Trustees - grant us recognition now!

The TAM Board of Trustees failed yet again to grant us
recognition at their January Board meeting, and Board
President Jeff Williams and other Board members have
stated that they don’t believe we deserve one union
together.

We won’t be stopped by their union busting and we
won’t leave any of our coworkers behind.

RSVP HERE

When the Trustees meet again at TAM on Thursday,
March 23, we call on our community supporters and
union siblings to rally with us outside the front of the
Museum. Together, we will demand loud and clear:
recognition now!

MASKS ENCOURAGED & FREE MASKS WILL BE AVAILABLE
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